PASSAIC VALLEY REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

100 EAST MAIN STREET, LITTLE FALLS, NEW JERSEY 07424

Mr. Colin Monahan
Business Administrator

Mr. Bracken Healy
Superintendent

December 16, 2021
Dear Passaic Valley School Community,

It has come to our attention that there are TikTok videos and other social media posts circulating on the
internet that reference a nationwide school shooting "warning" for tomorrow, December 17.

There are no specific threats to PVRHS or any other schools in our area. However, we are working
closely with our school security team and local law enforcement agencies to ensure that our students and
staff remain safe.

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to reach out to me. Thank you for your
cooperation and continued support.

Sincerely,
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Bracken Healy
Superintendent

www.pvrhs.org



